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Comments: I am writing in support of the proposed expansion work.  As a local skier we have seen an significant

increase in users the past few years and opening additional terrain will spread the users over a larger area and

create a more enjoyable experience for all visitors.  The beetle mitigation work that Monarch has already done

will also be performed in the new terrain addressing the deadfall and fire safety hazards that are developing in

the terrain currently.

 

Thank you for considering my positive endorsement for this expansion.


